
 Hello, 

  

I am writing to express my opposition to the development of the Mugar wetlands. Based on everything I 
have read about the topic, approving the project will result in only limited, short-term gains to affordable 

housing in Arlington at the cost of wetlands that protect homes from flooding and are a habitat for 
wildlife. In addition, it will worsen the already terrible traffic on Lake Street during rush hour in non-Covid 

times. This tradeoff is not one worth making, and I strongly urge you to reject it. 

  
Best regards, 

  
Julia 

  
Julia Twarog 

18 Mott St, Arlington, MA 02474 

 


